
 

 

Superintendent of Schools Announcement 

 

Calvin Davies announced as the new Superintendent of Westmount Charter School 

 

The Westmount Charter School Board of Directors is pleased to announce Calvin Davies as the 

new Superintendent of Schools effective August 21, 2024. 

Calvin Davies served the Calgary Board of Education (CBE) for over 30 years. His last position 

was Area/Education Director. In this role, he provided leadership, direction and support to 

school principals and school operations within a defined family of schools. As the instructional 

and management leader he had up to 42 schools supporting 22,000 students attending 

kindergarten through grade 12.  

Calvin has a background in gifted education through his experiences as a school principal and 

later as an Area/Education Director of two Gifted and Talented Education (GATE) schools at the 

CBE.  

Calvin has provided leadership in a variety of settings and has put students and their learning 

first. He has been a math/science teacher, assistant principal, principal at the elementary, junior 

and senior high levels, executive assistant to both the Superintendent of School Support 

Services and the Chief Superintendent of Schools, and director of Community Engagement & 

Operational Planning. 

Calvin believes in servant leadership that is value and character driven, and outcome and 

process oriented. He recognizes that to be successful in a complex and ever changing world he 

must also practice both adaptive and technical leadership. 

Calvin is committed to the causes of equity, excellence, access and choice for all students. He 

believes strong, inclusive public charter schools are essential to choice in education. 

Please join the Charter Board in welcoming Calvin to the Westmount community! 
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